
Information sent to students on October 30th 2020, 20:15 

 

 

Dear students, 
 
Today (30/10/2020), at 15.30, at a joint conference with the Minister of Health, the 
Prime Minister informed about changes in restrictions during the coronavirus 
pandemic. 
The prime minister announced that the government was responding to the rapidly 
changing epidemiological situation and therefore the cemeteries would remain closed 
on October 31 - November 2 (All Saints' Day and the day before and after). 
This is due to the large increase in the number of infections. Only on Friday, 
over 21,000 new infections with the SARS-CoV-2 virus were confirmed. 
 
For the next two weeks: 
- we need to limit social mobility and follow safety rules 

- seniors should stay at home 

- office workers should use remote work as often as possible 

 
More info (PL): 
https://www.gov.pl/web/koronawirus/epidemia-koronawirusa-przybra-na-sile-
darzenia-zamykamy-cmentarza-na-wszystkich-swietych 
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